
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 6/3/2013 10:30:23 AM 
To: michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Three quick things 

Thanks for the updates, AH good news. Yes, lunch again soon. 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 10:27 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Three quick things 

1) PD approving the CEMA settlement agreement online today. 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Published/G000/M064/K719/64719840.PDF 

2) ALJ Darling will be attending the field trip this week. 

3) Great to see you at lunch on Friday. Let's do it again, soon. 

Have fun in Santa Fe. 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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